Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements.

BORN

FORAN - David and Missy Foran from St-Chrysostôme are happy to announce the arrival of their daughter Charlotte Dunlin Foran, on February 24, at the Royal Victoria. She weighed 6 pounds 9 ounces.

GAVIN - Tim and Brenda are very pleased to announce the arrival of our first child, Amanda Joy at the Barrie Memorial Hospital on March 12, 1993 weighing 8 lbs. 10-3/4 oz. Proud grandparents are Kevin and Joyce Long and James and Judy Gavin of Huntingdon.

RANKIN - Lachlan and Sharon McCourt are happy to announce the birth of their daughter Jenna Anne born on January 30, 1993. A little sister for Alan. Proud grandparents are Keith and Jean McCourt, and Art and Sandra Rankin.

Hi, my name is Amanda Ann Duheme. I was born on February 25 at 16:09 p.m. at the Barrie Memorial Hospital, weighing 8 pounds. My very proud parents are Mark Duheme and Lisa Deschambeault. A special thanks to Dr. Vandor.

DIED

EDNIE, Doris Mary - At the Barrie Memorial Hospital on March 19, Doris Mary aged 83 years, 1993, Doris Baines, beloved wife of the late Eric A. Ednie. Dear mother of Peter (Norma), Jeannie (Robert), Donald (Barbara), Sandy (Janet). Beloved grandmother of Kathy (George Mawko), Peggy, Scott (Suzanne), Ann, Eric, Heather, Andrea, Neil, Sara, Mark, Allan, Alexander, and asset and Alexander great grandmother of Andrew. Funeral service was held on Sunday, March 21 at 4:00 p.m. in the J.M. Sharpe Funeral Home Chapel, Franklin Centre. In lieu of flowers, donations to the Women's Auxiliary of the Barrie Memorial Hospital Memorial would be appreciated.

OTIS, Roy - Saranac Lake - Roy Otis, 63, of Park Ave., Saranac 57 Lake, died Sunday, Feb. 28, 1993, at his home, he was born March 17, 1929 in Paul Smiths, the son of Albert and Vera (Curren) Otis. He graduated from local schools and State College at Plattsburgh. He was a teacher and taught at Little Falls High School and at Lake Placid High School. Survivors include several aunts, and cousins. uncles There were no calling hours. A memorial mass will be held at a later date. Burial will be in St. Bernard's Cemetery in May. Fortune-Keough Funeral Home in Saranac Lake, was in charge of arrangements.

CARD OF THANKS

I would like to thank Dr. Hébert and the nurses of the Barrie Memorial Hospital. I am grateful towards the hospital for the meals served and towards all those who offered flowers and gifts.

Madame Lucille Dupuis Racine

Special thank you to Dr. Vandor and the maternity staff at the B.M.H. for the excellent care during our stay. Also for the cards, gifts, and flowers from family and friends.

Brenda and Amanda Gavin

I wish to thank Pauline Greer and her staff at the Vilouary Home, for holding open house in honour of my 93rd birthday on March 16. To my family and many friends my sincere thanks for coming and helping me celebrate. Liz, I enjoyed your music and singing, also Thelma on the piano. All is greatly appreciated.

Helen Keddy

IN MEMORIAM

DEREPENTIONY.

Lucien - In loving memory of a dear dad and grandfather who passed away March 18, 1986 and his son Bruno who recently joined him.

It's not the things that can be bought that are life's richest treasures,

It's just the little heart gifts that money cannot measure.

A cheerful smile, a friendly word, a sympathetic nod, Are priceless treasures

Are priceless treasures from the storehouse of our God.

There are things that can't be bought with silver or gold.

gold, For thoughtfulness and kindness and love are never sold.

It is also a father and a brother who have gone away.

They are the priceless things in life for which no one can pay. God in Heaven, softly we

pray. Take care of them night

and day. Lovingly Lisette, Theo, Erich, Matthew